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VIA CERTIFIED MAIL AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Federal Election Commission
Office of Complaints Examination
and Legal Administration
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
1050 First Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Re: MUR# 7382, Goodwin v. Senator Thom Tillis, et al

Dear Ms. Ross

I have been retained as counsel for non-parties John Bolton Super PAC and Cabell Hobbs,
Treasurêr ("Bolton").

Counsel for tsoltón first recbived a copy of the Complaint on May 21,2018. An extension
was granted until June 25, 2018. As you know, the former principals of Bolton are now employed
in high-level national'security positíon:at tlie Whité House, and we are wórkipg diligently to collect
information regarding the alleged violations of federal'election laws. Their ichedules, howeVer,
require additional time. In addition, we are responding to two additional complaints concern the
same facts as those raised in this Complaint. Consequently, we respectfully request to enter into
a tolling agreement that will qxtend the deadline to ¡.espond.lo the Cgmplaint in this matter until
August 7,2A18 tb'align thêie{potrse,date for'ttiìs Ccimptairitwitli VfUns ß51 arid7357.

PleaSè let rne know if yôu have:any questions.

Sincerely, ,r? /
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E. Mark Braden
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